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COVID-19 PRE-SCREENING: Over the last year, we have asked that you try out the Troop’s 
COVID-19 pre-screening form.  Before every Troop gathering, ALL ATTENDEES need to 
access the form.  If you know you are sick, STAY HOME AND CALL US.  To summarize: 
before every troop gathering, follow the link, enter your info, submit your results, and come to 
the meeting at your patrol’s appointed time.  MASK  PRE-SCREEN TEMPERATURE.  Don’t 
come if you are sick or have been in contact with COVID-19!  Follow this link 
https://forms.gle/bbsLb3YPBuF5cjeK8, OR scan the code at right with your phone / QR app. 

 
1. MERIT BADGES  -  Ms. Bindon started Emergency Prep MB 10/25.  Ms. Ellis has put together a MB 

calendar for the year.  If you plan on taking a troop MB, contact me and we’ll set up virtual meetings with 
the counselors – 734-634-0125.  See the calendar which has been sent out.  Personal Fitness, Personal 
Management and Communications Merit Badges are meeting! 

2. Christmas Greens Fundraiser – Started October 11 with orders due November 1st.  Ms. Lithgow has 
forms and fliers if you need them!  Tentative delivery will be 11/17 at 36473 Seven Mile. 

3. Dearborn Hams, etc. – DEARBORN HAS CANCELLED THE FUNDRAISER FOR THE FALL!  They will 
try to get it back up and running for Easter :-{ 

4. Turkey Bowl 11/19-21 Permission slip – sent out 9/21…..if you are still interested, contact Mr.McCarley 
to confirm bed availability!  Attached on this e-mail. 

5. ADVANCEMENT – Scout is responsible to check their advancements with Mr. Vande Kieft.  We have tried 
to get all awards to Scouts this week.  If you are missing awards or MBs, contact me and we’ll get them in 
to ScoutBook. 

6. SEA BASE - MONEY DUE!!!  Greg Boyle and Jay Thornton are coordinating.  We have four spot still open 
and starting a stand-by list.  Check your payment schedule.  We have samples for windshirts and shirts.  
Need vehicle info & license info from all drivers.  Cell phone numbers also due.  Dietary info.  Schedule 
your doctor’s exam for the trip – if your doctor cannot fit you in, we have a source.  Physical is good for 13 
months.  If you aren’t going, we need communication!!!! 

7. NEED ADULTS TO GET ACTIVE -  Mr. Perry and Mr. Boyle will be working with the First Year program. 

8. EAGLE PROJECTS - A REMINDER…  You may propose an Eagle project plan any time after your Life 
BOR, BUT you cannot begin working on it until the Eagle Project write-up has been approved by Mr. Dave 
Burdette, Eagle Chrm., Mr. Bill McCarley Scoutmaster and Ms. Jackie Norin.  ONLY THEN can you start it. 

9. E-MAIL ADDRESSES - If you want to get e-mails, you need to give your address to Mr. McCarley. 

 

                  England has no kidney bank, but it does have a Liverpool. 
 

 
CALENDAR HIGHLIGHTS 

11/1 Meeting at 7:30 PM  - Greens orders due with Money 

11/8 Meeting at 7:30 PM 

11/15  Meeting at 7:30 PM    - GREENS ORDER PICK UP 11/17   

11/19-21 Turkey Bowl – Friday leave church at 6PM…..Head back home Sunday at 9 AM 
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